
On behalf of the 

entire PTO board, 

we would like to 

thank all of our sponsors, PTO members, 

parish council and all of the attendees who 

came to support our youth last Saturday at 

the Designer Bag Event. Most of all, we 

thank ALL of the youth that worked hard and 

helped out on the night of the event!! They 

did an amazing job!  

Και του χρόνου! 
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